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DIABETIC FOOT 
HEALTH 

 Are you interested in diabetic foot health? 

The innovations in diabetic foot health monitoring project would 

like to involve members of the public in shaping its research projects. 

What is the innovations in diabetic foot health monitoring 

project? 

This is part of the Healthcare Science Innovation Fellowship 
Programme, in collaboration with Devices for Dignity (D4D): the NIHR 
HealthTech Research Centre (HRC) in Long-Term Conditions). We are 
developing technology innovations in a healthcare setting.  

What will being a member of the public engagement group 

entail? 

• Attendance at the workshop  

This will be a one-off meeting with the option to attend again 

towards the end of the project.  

• During the workshop 

You will be asked to offer your perspective as a person with lived 

experience of diabetes on the development of the project. This is an 

important part of making sure the innovations we make is relevant 

to you, your life and other people with diabetes. 
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What sort of people are we looking for? 

• Someone with experience of the issues that matter to 

people living with diabetes 

• Confident to speak/ input at meetings. 

• Able to listen to others. 

• Have a friendly and approachable manner. 

• An interest in diabetic foot health.  

• To be aware of different perspectives. 

Our responsibilities or what you can expect from us: 

• To be able to contact a designated member of staff before and 

after each meeting by phone or in writing. 

• To be welcomed and listened to. 

• To be made aware of opportunities to be involved in research. 

• To have any accessibility needs taken into account where 

possible. 

• To be kept up to date with project progress and receive 

feedback on meetings. 

• To receive travel expenses for attending. If you come by public 

transport or use a taxi, please bring along a receipt or get in 

touch for pre-payment. 

• To receive a ‘thank you’ voucher to acknowledge your time 

(£25/hour). 

Workshop: Thursday 12th December.  

10am-12pm, lunch provided at 12pm (Please email any dietary requirements) 

If you are interested or would like further information about getting 

involved please contact: 

Myurah Nathan 

Clinical Scientist, Sheffield Teaching Hospitals  

Email: myurah.nathan1@nhs.net 
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Location:  

Heritage Room, Medical School, 3 Beech Hill Rd, Broomhall, Sheffield 

S10 2RX 
 

 

https://www.accessable.co.uk/university-of-sheffield/access-

guides/medical-school 

• Limited parking is available at the site/campus car parks off 
Beech Hill Road and Glossop Road. Parking is by permit only. 
There are also University-owned public car parks on Durham 
Road and Solly Street. 

• The nearest bus stops are the Royal Hallamshire Hospital bus 
stops on Glossop Road. 

• The nearest tram stop is the University of Sheffield stop which 
is served by the Blue Line from Halfway and the Yellow Line 
from Meadowhall. 
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